
Dear Team, 
 
This is to remind you that it is important for you to email the CORRECT email address for the appropriate 
matter(s).  

CI-Apply [ci-apply@curtin.edu.au] – submission of all new applications  

CI-Accept [ci-accept@curtin.edu.au] – submission of all acceptance documentation and issuance of 
eCOE 

CI-Enquiries [ci-enquiries@curtin.edu.au] – all enquiries on status’ of applications/eCOEs or other 
general or urgent enquiries 

Please to ALWAYS refer to these 3 email addresses, not to straight away click “Reply” without 
checking the designated email address.  

Appreciate your kind cooperation in this to make sure that Curtin team can assist you better and 
appropriately.  

 
By: 
Novi Kurniawati 
Product Manager 
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